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14th November 2023 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 

 

I am delighted to have officially taken up the position of Principal Designate of Lecale Trinity Grammar 

School from 1st November 2023. While a more detailed address will be included in the November 

Communique, I would like to begin by saying how much I am looking forward to meeting, and working 

with students, staff and parents in preparation for the opening of Lecale Trinity Grammar School in 

September 2024. 

 

As you will be aware, the design of the school uniform and crest are immediate and exciting priorities, 

and the views of Governors, staff, students, and parents will be central.  Work is currently underway 

with focus groups of pupils working in collaboration, and I would like to thank the Teacher Governors 

from each school for their assistance in this process.  This consultation builds on the excellent work 

already undertaken by the Ethos, Communications and Policy Committee. An exciting result of their 

work carried out in May 2023, has been the agreement regarding the school motto of ‘Faith in Every 

Child’. 

 

I now invite you as parents to comment on your views for the design of the crest and uniform for Lecale 

Trinity Grammar School.  For the crest, you may wish to consider such factors as the shape, symbols, 

colours, and for the uniform, colours, key stage requirements etc.  The views of all stakeholders will be 

considered fully before a final decision is made.  For convenience, I have included a simple proforma 

for completion, but please feel free to amend as required.  You can forward your views on the school 

crest and/or uniform for my attention to any one of the three schools, or alternatively via email to the 

schools’ info accounts by Friday 17th November.   

I look forward to hearing your views. 

 

Yours faithfully 

F. Moore 

(Principal Designate) 


